
 MEDICAL LABORATORIES OF WINDSOR LTD.

Dear Health Care Provider:

Medical Laboratories of Windsor results will soon be reported from our Laboratory Information 
System (LIS) by auto facsimile and will no longer be routinely mailed.

Ontario’s health information privacy legislation, Personal Health Information Protection Act 
(PHIPA) and Ontario Laboratory Accreditation (OLA) require us to confirm each fax number to 
ensure that it is correct and the appropriate one to receive reports that contain patient-identifying 
information and laboratory results.

Please indicate below whether or not the fax number is secure, and fax this form back to us at 
519-258-9505.

Please confirm that this fax number _________________ is appropriate to 
receive laboratory results with patient identifying information.

 Yes          or   No   

If no, preferred fax number ___________________________

Physician name: ____________________________________

Address:  _________________________________________

Approval Signature: __________________________________

Date:  _____________________________________________

This will allow us to update our database and ensure that the distribution of reports is not 
delayed.

Should you have any question you may contact our Client Services Department at 
519-258-1991 ext. 230 

Thank you,
Medical Laboratories of Windsor
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